
 
 
 
Our Libraries are re-opening to the public with limited service from Tuesday June 9th. 
 

TEMPORARY CONDITIONS OF ENTRY AND USE 

To keep library staff and patrons safe and to comply with State Government 

Directions when we open, the following conditions will be in place: 

• Reduced opening times: between 10am and 5pm M - F; 10am and 12noon S; – 
check your local branch times 

• 20 people limit in the library at one time (fewer in smaller libraries)  
• All who enter must use hand sanitiser 
• Name and contact details will be recorded for all who enter 
• A time limit of 30 minutes per visit in the library 
• There will be a fines amnesty for all library items 
• Please maintain physical distancing – 1.5 metres from other people 
• If you are unwell, please stay home 
• No access to newspapers and magazines on site 
• There will be limited PC availability and a 15 minute  session limit 
• Limited WiFi access 
• To minimise infection, all returns will be sanitised and quarantined (i.e. 

unavailable) for 3 days before being able to be borrowed from the shelves 
 
Until further notice, the library is not a place to stay and linger. We want people to 
come in, use our services, borrow our collection then head home to enjoy them.  
 
Those unable to abide by these conditions and restrictions will be refused entry. 
 
If you do not feel comfortable entering our libraries and wish to borrow from the 
library, please contact your local library to discuss possible options. 
 
These measures are in place to comply with State Government Directions and to 
preserve the health and hygiene of the community. They are a temporary measure 
until 30 June 2020. They are designed to allow increased access to our collections and 
services to the community, within the limits imposed by the current pandemic. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. We apologise for any inconvenience 
caused. 
 

Michael Scholtes |Chief Executive Officer | Corangamite Regional Library Corporation 


